
Dear Parents, 
 
We will be having a Halloween celebration on Monday, October 31.   Please send in $2 
and a bag of candy.  
Please sign up with your child’s teacher for any of the following items you are able to 
donate: 

 
20 unfrosted cupcakes                    20 Halloween Plates      

 
20 Halloween Napkins                  1 Halloween craft (for 20   
                                                      kids)  
                                                   (see teacher for ideas if needed) 

 
1 container of vanilla frosting    20 brown paper lunch bags 

 
1 bag of wiggly/googly eyes          Halloween sprinkles (for  
                                                          cupcakes)  
 
Halloween stickers 
 
 
 
We will be having a school-wide parade in the afternoon.  Your child should bring in 
something to carry their candy in during the parade.  Please send trick-or-treat 
baskets and all donations by Monday, October 24. Cupcakes will be donated on October 
31. 
 
Thank You, 
The Kindergarten Teachers 


